Past Themes:
Celebrate our Earth
&
Construction!

(April 20" & May 26th)

Upcoming Theme
for Summer

Session 1:
Fairytales, Folktales &
Fables
(May 26" - June 26™)

Fall 2015 Program:

Enrollment is filling quickly.
Please register your child at

your earliest convenience.

Reminders:

FaceBook
Please “Like” us on FaceBook.
We update on weekdays.

Tuition
The final payment of tuition
for the spring semester is
past due. Please make
payments asap.

If you have not made your
$150 deposit for the summer
session yet, please do so
ASAP.

Early Childhood Research Center

ECRC Newsletter

Spring 2015 = Volume 5, Issue 6

Dear Families,

What a great end to our Spring 2015 semester! The last few
weeks we explored taking care of our Earth and Construction.
The kids worked hard to reuse and recycle materials in and
outside of our classroom. Our artwork consisted of toilet paper
rolls, newspaper, and shredded paper!

With our playground renovation happening right outside of our
classroom windows, the children had many real life experiences
with the work that construction workers and construction
vehicles do. We built our own construction pendulum and
explored the science behind how it works.

The first summer session we will be discovering Fairytales,
Folktales & Fables, as the children have show great interest in
many of these stories! The first two weeks, we are excited to
learn about “The Three Little Pigs” & “Goldilocks & the Three
Bears!”

ECRC Kids Fun Run & Obstacle Course
Saturday, June 20"

Don’t forget to register online at

Playground Ribbon Cutting
Tuesday, June 2" @ 11:30

All families are welcome!
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